
 

 

PHI PHI ISLAND VILLAGE BEACH RESORT TO WELCOME YOU BACK TO PARADISE 

ON 1st JULY 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Valued Guest, 

 

We are delighted to announce that Phi Phi Island Village Beach Resort reopens its doors on Wednesday 

1st July 2020. 

 

The resort’s team has undergone extensive training and is now ready to welcome you back in a safe and 

secure environment. The vast majority of the resort’s facilities are operational, including our Thai-style 

bungalows and Hillside Pool Villas, Marine Discovery Centre, Wana Spa, water sports, family 

facilities, island excursions and more. 

 

All visitors can rest assured that Phi Phi Island Village Beach Resort adheres to the highest standards 

of health and hygiene, in line with the guidance of the World Health Organization (WHO) and local 

authorities. The resort has been certified by the Thai Ministry of Public Health and awarded the 

“Amazing Thailand Safety and Health Administration (SHA)” certification, reflecting our advanced 

cleaning procedures and protocols. These measures include deep cleaning and disinfecting, use of 

personal protective equipment (PPE), body temperature checks for all guests and team members, social 

distancing arrangements and more. 

 

We understand that the last few months have been a challenging time for everyone. One unexpected 

benefit of the lockdown however, was that it allowed the natural environment to recover and flourish. 

At Phi Phi Island Village Beach Resort, our 70 acres of tropical gardens and 800-metre-long sandy 

beach look truly spectacular, and the local marine life is thriving. Our environmental, social and cultural 

commitment, in collaboration with the local communities, is stronger than ever and we look forward to 

sharing our comprehensive programmes with you during your stay.  

 

Our entire team is excited to welcome you back, blending our trademark Thai hospitality with the “new 

normal” of post-COVID-19 travel to create a completely stress-free travel experience. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

 

 

Mr. Chao Treenawong 

General Manager 

  


